
March 2020

The Secretary of the Treasury announced that both the filing and 
payment due dates have been extended to July 15, 2020.  

This is welcome news.  However, if you expect a refund, we encourage 
you to file as soon as possible.   For our income tax clients, please 
continue to provide us your tax information at your earliest convenience.
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